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Additional Candidates File for Hiawatha City Commission
(KNZA)--Two additional candidates filed for positions on the Hiawatha City Commission before
Wednesday’s filing deadline.

Kedrin Pyle filed for the position of Commissioner of Utilities. The position is currently held by
Toni Hull who previously filed for re-election.

Becky Shamburg filed for the position of Commissioner of Streets and Parks. Shamburg joins
Malachi Oswald in seeking the position currently held by Irv Schwalm who didn’t seek re-election.

Three positions will be up for election this fall.

Dustin Williams has filed for the position of Commissioner of Police. The position is currently held
by John Sheeran who didn’t seek re-election.

The general election will be held November 8th.
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